
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Racing Australia’s  
myhorseracing.horse Portal  

Expands For Trainers 
 

Racing Australia continues to invest in improving and expanding its tools to make it easier 
for industry participants to lodge and complete essential industry functions. 

Launched in 2019 myhorseracing.horse enables Owners and Managing Owners to lodge 
and manage Owner-related functions online without the need for paper forms.  

The existing online tool for Trainers known as Stable Assist has served the industry well for 
many years. Over 80% of Trainers nationally utilise Stable Assist to lodge Nominations, 
Acceptances, Withdrawals, Scratchings, Stable Returns and Retirement Notifications.  

Consistent with Racing Australia’s strategy to establish myhorseracing.horse as the one 
central location for all Racing Australia industry functions, a redevelopment of Stable Assist 
commenced earlier this year. 

Utilising feedback from Trainers on how online tools for Trainers could be improved, Racing 
Australia established a small pilot group of Trainers to trial new developments. The feedback 
and suggestions provided by this pilot group assisted Racing Australia in its quest to provide 
the best possible online tools service for Trainers. 

After a period of consultation, testing and further enhancements all of the Trainer functions 
available to Trainers in Stable Assist are now available on the one industry portal 
myhorseracing.horse.  

“The addition of Trainer tools to myhorseracing.horse is the next step in Racing Australia’s 
strategy to move all Owner, Trainer and Breeder functions onto the new industry portal using 
the one RA ID across Owner, Trainer and Breeder functions” said Myles Foreman, CEO of 
Racing Australia.  

To manage the transition of Trainers from the current Stable Assist to 
myhorseracing.horse Racing Australia is staggering its introduction. Racing Australia has 
now commenced progressively contacting trainers with an invitation to activate an RA ID 
enabling access to the new myhorseracing.horse. This process is expected to be 
completed by the end of 2020. Where the Trainer already has an RA ID as an Owner, they 
will also be progressively contacted to activate the new Trainer functions replacing Stable 
Assist.  

The current Stable Assist will remain in operation during this transition.  
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For further information:  
Myles Foreman, Chief Executive Officer, Racing Australia (02) 8072 1900. 


